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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  
James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Lloyd Cowart

Ronda Starks
Garner Peck 
DRAFT
The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, October 15, 2009 for a regular meeting at the GMASS office building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members: James McMullan, Chairman, Anne Thompson, Lloyd Cowart, Garner Peck & Ronda Starks. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser, Missy Carter, secretary and the public.
Missy Carter took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M.
Mrs. Thompson opened with prayer. 

Motion was made by Mr. Peck to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Starks. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to accept the October 1st and October 7th minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck.

Revaluation Update

Mrs. Duncan discussed the October 14th meeting at Walter Gordon’s office concerning the temporary collection order and the new construction from 2009. Mrs. Duncan discussed the problems that properties with no acreage create for developing land schedules and explained the course of action being taken to correct this problem. The Board discussed the various ways to educate the public concerning the billings, 30 minute appointments and the appeal process and the possibility of splitting those costs with the Board or Commissioners and/or the Board of Education. Mrs. Duncan notified the board the Mrs. Reese of GMASS will be working on something to help her with the conservation properties. Mr. King is continuing to work with the GIS data. Mr. McCormick and Mr. Ghorley are continuing to check on the work performed in the field. Mrs. Duncan will bring the temporary digest to the Board at the October 29th meeting. 

Mapping

Mr. Grant discussed the only way to have an accurate tax digest is to have an accurate tax map and he is aware of properties where the deeds have not been properly worked.
The next meeting of the Board of Assessors will be Thursday October 29th, at 4:00 P.M. 
There being no further business, Mr. Cowart made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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* Documents are attached to the original minutes in the Tax Assessors Office. 
